
 
 

GSC Election Town Hall Candidate forum meeting 

March 26, 2024 

1:30 PM to 4:00 PM 

UNT Union Senate Chambers 

 

 
Pursuant to section 551.127, Texas Government Code, one or more members of the GSC 
Executive staff or graduate students may attend this meeting remotely using 
videoconferencing technology. 
REMOTE OPTION:  

 

Notice is hereby given of a Town Hall Candidate Forum of Candidates running for election in  

the UNT Spring 2024 GSC Executive Council elections. 

It is possible a quorum of the Executive Council may attend the Town Hall Forum.  There will be 

no official deliberation of GSC business at the Town Hall meeting.   

 

Posted on this 23rd day of March 2024, on the Graduate Student Council website. 
 
 

 
Lowell Johnson 
GSC Parliamentarian  
2023-2024 Graduate 
Student Council 

 

 


